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NOTICE 
17/01/2018 

 

 

All the learners of second, third and fourth semester are hereby requested to register for the 

next semester on or before 16-02-2018. (All learners including those who did not appear in 

the last semester). Learners are requested to fill up the enrolment form to be downloaded 

from the website and send it to “The Director, CODL, Tezpur University, Napaam, Tezpur, 

Assam- 784028.  

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Director  

CODL  

 


